2014 Miriam R. Fine Beber Camp Memorial Scholarship Fund Application

To be considered for a partial need-based scholarship from the Miriam R. Fine Beber Camp Memorial Scholarship Fund, students must complete and submit this application. They must also submit a letter of recommendation from a Jewish professional in the community (rabbi, youth group leader, religious school principal, etc.). Applicants demonstrating financial need will be given preference for scholarships, but other criteria will be considered, and all interested applicants are encouraged to apply. Receipt of the scholarship is contingent upon enrollment/acceptance at B'nai B'rith Beber Camp.

Applications must be received by the Jewish Community of Louisville's Foundation for Planned Giving by December 31, 2013.

Name of Camper:	
Address:	_
Address 2:	
City:	
State:	
Zip Code:	
Camper's Age:	
School:	
Grade:	
Parent(s) or Guardian(s) Names:	
Synagogue/Temple:	
If other synagogue name and location:	
Information for Contact Person for This Application	
Contact Person's Name:	
Contact Person's Phone:	
Contact Person's E-mail Address:	
Name of camp you want to attend:	

Please answer these questions to apply for the scholarship.

Have you attended B'nai B'rith Beber Camp before or is this your first year:

Why do you want to attend B'nai B'rith Beber Camp?

If this will be your first year, what do you hope to gain?:

If you are a returning camper, how have you benefited from your prior experience?:

Describe your volunteer experiences, extracurricular activities and any awards received in the Jewish community:

Describe your volunteer experiences, extracurricular activities and any awards received in the general community:

What is the total cost of your camp tuition and what sources of financing do you have other than this scholarship?:

Will you go to camp if you do not receive this scholarship?:

Please tell us what you can about your need for this funding:

What else would you like us to know?:

If you do not have room on this form for all the information you would like us to have as we consider your application, please send an e-mail to sbromberg@jewishlouisville.org.

This application will not be considered complete until we have received a letter of recommendation from a Jewish professional in the community. Letters and any additional support material should be sent to Stew Bromberg, at the Jewish Community of Louisville, 3600 Dutchmans Lane, Louisville, KY 40205.

TO BE CONSIDERED FOR THIS SCHOLARSHIP, ALL MATERIALS MUST BE RECEIVED BY DECEMBER 31, 2013.

An interview with a member of the JCL staff may be scheduled at a later date.